
 
 
 

 

 
24th September 2015 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Nottingham City Council (Arkwright Street, Nottingham) (Prohibitions of Waiting) Traffic 
Regulation Order 2015 (TMP 7130) 
 
Following the implementation of the NET Phase 2, and in order to improve cycling facilities, 
Nottingham City Council proposes to introduce prohibitions of waiting on Arkwright Street, 
between the junctions of Queens Road/Sheriffs Way and Crocus Street.  The proposals consist 
of the following:- 
 

 Extending the current length of No Waiting, At Any Time restriction on the southwest side 
of Arkwright Street from the junction of Sheriffs Way to its junction with Crocus Street.   

 Introduction of No Waiting, 8am-6pm restrictions on the northeast side of Arkwright Street, 
between Queens Road and Crocus Street to replace the existing Limited Waiting bays.  

 

These proposals will ensure that the outbound cycle lane due to be introduced remains clear 
during the day, encouraging the growth of cycling in Nottingham whilst allowing customers of the 
local business to park in the evening.  For more details please see drawing SB/TMP7130/01. 
 

Before proceeding further with these proposals and in accordance with statutory procedures and 
policies, I now wish to consider your views regarding this matter. Whilst it may not be possible to 
agree to all your suggestions, they will be incorporated into the proposals whenever appropriate 
and economically feasible. 
 

Any comments or objections to the proposals should be received in writing at the above address 
by 21st October 2015. 
 
If you have any queries or problems regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on the above number. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Sean Bluett 
Traffic Management 

Direct line: 0115 8765430 

 Traffic & Safety 

Development 
Loxley House  
Station Street  
Nottingham NG2 3NG 
 
Tel: 0115 8765430 

www.nottinghamcity.gov.uk 

 

To Formal Consultees by email 

My Ref: TM/SB/TMP 7130/FC 

Your Ref:  

Contact: Sean Bluett 

Email: sean.bluett@nottinghamcity.gov.uk 




